
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

April25,2005 

The Honorable Robert J. Dole 
700 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20037 

Dear Bob: 

Thanks for coming by and for bringing a copy of One Soldier's Story. 
Laura and I appreciate your thinking of us, and we look forward to a 
good read. 

Best regards. 
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